LAST MINUTE DECISION

JANUARY BIRTHDAY
PARTY HAS BEEN
CHANGED TO THE 22nd

AND THE
FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY
PARTY HAS BEEN
CHANGED TO THE 12th
PLEASE MARK
YOUR CALENDARS
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It’s Membership Renewal Time

g

MMM,

Everyone’s membership expired December 31,
1993. For your convenience, a self addressed
77 stamped envelope was enclosed with your
7% December newsletter. Please fill out the
% application in your newsletter and send it in with
7% your check for either $10.00 single or $20.00
7% couple.

N

Z | 1992 ended with 182 members. 1993 ended with
only 131 members. We value you as a member of
{ the Burlington Shag Club and don’t want you to

miss out on anything in 1994.

{ As this newsletter goes to press, we already have |
] 42 names on the 1994 roster. I realize many of you
only get paid once a month and were probably
waiting until the end of December to send in your
dues. To avoid the rush, and to save me a lot of
work all at once, please go ahead and do it NOW!

Thanks, Martha

From the Editor’s Desk

Dance Lessons

$40.00 Candy Brooks Dance Studio
for Burlington Recreation Department

8 week Rec. Center Phone: (910) 222-5030

session Home Phone: (910) 629-3013

7:00 -8:00 pm  Beginning Western Two Step and Line Dances
8:00-9:00pm  Beginning Shag and Line Dances

New classes start January 11th

—”oq the most part, | have enjoyed doing the newsletter this past year.
Did | really say I'd do it another year? | must be a glutton for
punishment! It's not easy. Because most of the newsletter is done on
my computer (which is too big to carry around with me), about the only
way anyone can help me is to help with the mailing. That's a pretty big
task, too. | want to thank everyone who helped with the mailing of the
newsletter in 1993. You've been a big helpand | really appreciate all the
hard work. Hope | can count on you in 1994 as well.

If you haven't heard already, the motel manager at Ramada Inn has
bumped us to Saturday nights beginning January 8th. It's a shame she
couldn't let us know in time for the December newsletter. We'll have to
support Saturday nights and try to make it work. At the moment, we
have no other choice. It seems that Debbie Baynard has left Best
Western. So if anyone wants to go anywhere on Friday nights, you
could try Stowe’s Beach Club in Greensboro. | know some of you don't
like moving to Saturday nights. But please remember that this was not a
club decision - there was nothing to decide since the decision was made
for us. We apparently are not welcome on Friday nights any longer.

We start the new year off with a new President, Bob Maccia. So far, he
has called and gotten volunteers for the Entertainment Committee, the
Telephone Committee and the Golf Committee. But someone needs to
volunteer to be committee chairperson for the Entertainment
Committee. On the back cover is a list of the new officers and all the
volunteers for the different committees. If there is a committee
chairperson, it will be marked. Bob is really putting in a lot of work to get
this year off to a good start. So if he should call on you, don't say no -
say you'll help! Especially about the ACSC Winter Workshop in
Greensboro (see flyer). He has to provide 20 people to work the free
pours during that weekend. It'll be a fun weekend, too.

Well, | see Al Fogleman has spread himself even thinner. He's now on
the board for the Home Builders Association along with Doyle Minton
and Steve Lassiter.

New Members

Dickie McAdams Pam Isley
Marie Brown Bennie Clary
Steve McHone

Be sure to greet these folks and give them a hearty BSC welcome.
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Loke &a@» ng\c« 3:&8\ The Winter Blues...

IR Thace Fun Days in One Place

voTwxTOS

"These Are a Few Of
My Favorite Things '94"

February 18, 19 & 20, 1984

HOLIDAY ININ AIRPORT
Exit 210 off I-40
8428 Burnt Po Road
Greensboro, NC 27409

TICKETS: $30 PER PERSON

(Exit #125 at I1-40)
Hickory, North Carolina

SATURDAY
Hospitality Hour (starts at 7 PM) Liquid Sunshine ... Noon - 1 PM
Free Draft Beer (while it lasts)
Hors d'oeuvres

< Dancing...7 PM - 1 AM
Free Door Prizes

o} Dancing...1PM - 1AM
Afternoon Snacks
Unusual Fashion Show

Cash Bar Free Door Prizes
Optional: 35:63 Breakfast Cash Bar
Buffet Fund Raiser...Drawing 11 PM

Ticket. nmm-. mwmv ¥
DJ's-DJ's-DJ's

35:52 Breakfast m._:on

_ _uqu:m ry - &,_m,_m m umwb

Holiday Inn Piedmont Center

Dancing Muic, Focd, Beer, Prijes, ¢ Privale Ballroosn.

Free Draft Beer.. _ PM (while it lasts) ef Dancing... 23_. 4 PM

SUNDAY

Light Brunch... Noon

Liquid Sunshine ...1 PM - 2 PM
Free Draft Beer... 1 PM
(while it lasts)
Free Door Prizes
Cash Bar
DJ's-DJ's-DJ's

PARTY TICKET ONLY
$25.00 per person.

(After Dec.31st, $30
per person). Trial Offer :
2 day ticket - $20 ($25
after 12/31) per person;
Saturday Only ticket -

$15 per person. Must be
pre-registered to attend
Saturday Midnight Break-
fast Buffet. Price does not

include hotel accomoda-

HAROLD BEAVER
NORMAN MILLS

Special Guest DJ's
PHIL EDWARDS ( Greensboro, NC )

GRANVILLE ELLIOTT ( Clinton, SC ) m
* K ! X%kt

, Oaxn_ozmm.h-. More Info, Call: Judy Redden, 704-324-4375 or Ann Sigmon, 704-324-6122.
B Make check payable to: REQUEST FOR v>x._..< TICKET(S)

LAKE HICKORY SHAG CLUB  (confirmation will be mailed)

Name of Club

Name(s)

Street

City/State Zip

Phone ( )

FOR ACCOMMODATIONS, CALL HOLIDAY INN (704) 323-1000 (info above)

...............................................

ACCOMMODATIONS

Holiday Inn Piedmont
Center, 704-323-1000,
$55.00 per night (tax
incl., up to 4 persons
per room). Ask for the
SPECIAL SHAG RATE.

Mail to: RALPH PRESTWOOD
LAKE HICKORY SHAG CLUB
P.O.BOX 146

LENOIR, N.C. 28645
Jicket Price/ Each

Full Party $25/$30 after 12/31
2-Day only $20/$25 after 12/31

Sat.only $15 - no discount

AMOUNT
ENCLOSED: §

# Tickets

4:00 P.M.-10:00 P.M. REQISTRATION
7:00 P.M.-8:00 P.M. FREE POURS ( only In Hoaspltallly Sulte 332-334)
8:00 PM.-UntS DANCE TO ACSC ASSOCIATION'S FINEST DJ'S
Cash Bar - Association DJ's (Bafiroom)
Saturday, February 19, 1954
8:30 AM. 10:00 P.M, REGISTRATION
9:00 AM.-2:00 P.M. ACSC WORKSHOP (Stowe's Bsach Club)
11:00 A.M.-12 NOON FREE POURS (only in Hospltality Sulte 332-334)
12 NOON-8:00 P.M. DANCE (Baliroom)
2:00 P.M.-3:00 P.M, UNE DANCE WORKSHOP (Bafiroom)
Instructed by Susie Beaver-Gibeon & Jodl Pope
3:00 P.M.-4:00 P.M. FREE POURS (only In Hospitality Suite 332-334)
430 P.M.-6:00 P.M. STEPS WORKSHOP (Bafroom)
Instructed by Patrick & Susie Beaver-Glbeon and
Jamile Deess & Jodl Pops
6:00 P.M.-8:00 P.M. BUFFET BANQUET (Wright Bros/Pemberton’s)
730 P.M.-830 P.M. FREE POURS (only in Hospitality Sults 332-334)
9:00 P.M.-Until SHAG TO ACSC'S FINEST DJ'S
Cash Bar (Bafiroom)
930 PML-10:00 P.ML SPECIAL ENTERTAINMENT
Sunday, February 20, 1994
8:00 AM.-10:00 A M. CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST (Pemberton's)
10:00 A.M.-11:00 A.M, FREE POURS (only in Hospitaitty Sulte 332-334)

Capacity For The Weshend ls 600, Get Yossr Tichets Ecrily So You're Not Disappointsd.
gﬁgggawgkgg
No Tichets Will Be Held Unless Prepaid.
, QT&?»N Nb\,urr‘. ~.c- --\ ,—*Q‘N,Nr‘h?‘c
take Lewus mn .::&C. ike o Pint Edwards

C e
»

Lis Dolss rG—Sg
John Qilstrap w(804) 799-5200 h (804) 792-7148

gg!&g? Eg.gggg
PO Box 39042, Greensboro, NC 27438-8042

Name

Favorits Nidamiame

Address

City, Stats, Zp Phone #( )
Shag Ciub Name _ T Wister's :
Favorits Shag Song

# of Ticksts @ $30/person A d §

Sallabury
Shag Club

Call HOLIDAY INN-AIRPORT, GREENSBORO for Reservations (1-800-HOLIDAY)
Shag Weshend Rates - $50/aight (p %o 4 pecple in 6 room) - CUT OFF DATE: 3/4/9¢
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BSC SPONSORS

he following businesses have agreed to give a 10% discount, unless
other-wise indicated, to BSC members:

Asher-McAdams Drug Store Koury's Dress Shop

B & H Trophies Modern Linoleum & Tile Co.

Best Western Motel Maxwell Volkswagen-Volvo-Suburu
(commercial room rates) (parts only)

Sawyer Termite & Pest Control
Stainback’s Florist (new sponsor)
Style Craft Interiors

Western Charcoal Steak House

Buck & Bass (except firearms)
Candy Brooks Dance Studio
Don's Music City (30%)

Mike Flanigan's Clock Shop

Be sure to take advantage of these discounts!

Deadline for items to printed in the February newsletter:
Tuesday, February 1, 1994

Mail correspondence to: or call:

Martha Mobley . 227-5195 (home)
4254 Bellemont-Mt. Hermon Rd., Lot SA 273-8450 (work)
Burlington, NC 27215 273-4859 (FAX)

We need articles, jokes, cartoons, etc. for the newsletter. This newsletter
belongs to all of our members and you can be heard from its pages! We
solicit well written articles and letters from members concerning timely
topics. We do reserve the right to edit all contributions.

wh

uf =

L-“:

L

.28& Meeting: Tuesday, January 18th, 7:30 pm, Sawyer’s
Exterminating, corner of Alamance Road and Trail 4.

s my duties as President of the Burlington Shag Club draw to an end, I

feel a sense of relief as well as some sadness. As most of you know, my
life has changed completely this year as I have been blessed with a wonderful
husband and two wonderful step-sons. As I have happily accepted this
commitment to them, I must relinquish my duties of this office for the
Burlington Shag Club.

It has been both a challenge and a fulfillment assuming the responsibilities of
this office. The challenge lies in trying to keep enough functions going to
keep the club alive, being level headed in ALL situations and being sure that
the decisions made are in the best interest of the club members. The
fulfillment comes from the support of the club members to the functions (for
without your attendance, these functions would not succeed), and the
faithfulness of the committee chairpersons and their committees that work so
hard to see that each function is a success. A special THANK YOU to each
of these people: Carol Pettigrew (Entertainment), Zane Gibbs (Golf), Jesse
Justice  (50/50s), Martha Mobley (newsletter), Lynda Justice
(Remembrances), Bob Maccia (Telephone). You all did a superior job, as
well as fellow officers: Linda Maccia (Vice-President), Martha Mobley
(Secretary), Larry Jordan (Treasurer).

This year our club hosted two golf tournaments - in June and September; had
our annual Luau in August; our annual Christmas party in December and all
of these occasions were well organized, well attended and enjoyed by all. My
greatest pride in the year of activities was our fund-raiser in October to
benefit ACCESS MEALS-ON-WHEELS. With the untiring leadership of
Al Fogleman, our committees raised a total gift of $6,000.00 to this cause, as
well as covering the expenses of the function. That means we raised
approximately $11,000.00 totally. This is quite a commendable feat for a
club of our size of 131 members, of which approximately one-third were the
working force behind this event. GREAT GOING GANG!! YOU MAKE
ME VERY PROUD!!

I feel that I have so many good friends among the shaggers both in our local
club as well as people we’ve met through the years at other clubs and S.0.S.
What a wonderful group of people that know how to .1ave a good time with
our favorite dance, give of their time and talents to a worthy cause, and stand
by their associate members and friends when there is a need. I've seen the
ministry in their sorrows and the sharing in the better times.

My parting words are to support our new President, Bob Maccia, with all of
your energy, time and talents. It is for the future of the Burlington Shag Club
that we must ALL work together to achieve this objective. I’'m counting on
you, EACH ONE OF YOU!! Please take this challenge seriously and make
1994 an even better year (in all areas of your life)!! Love you all, Gail Jordan
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Danny Brown

{ Joan Kimbro
Judy Hunt

Al Fogleman
Gary Meadows

Newsletter
Martha Mobley®

Remembrance
Lynda Justice®

@ - Committee Chairperson

d
o sey seys
qu[) Seys uo)3urpmg
- e
1994 Officers
President Vice-President Secretary Treasurer
Bob Maccia Zane Gibbs Martha Mobley Gail Jordan
226-8811 584-4278 227-5195 578-0578
Committees
Entertainment 50/50 Golf Telephone
Carol Pettigrew Jesse Justice® Zane Gibbs® Linda Maccia®
Chris Morrison Steve McHone Johnnie Ellington
Vickie Lewis Ellen Dodson

Chris Morrison
Lynda Justice
Edith Loy

General Membership Meeting
3rd Tuesday

Weekly Dance
Saturday - Masters Tavern




Founded August 3, 1985 Membership: 131

Burlington m—.— Nm —ﬂ mm

Shag Club's
January, 1994

Volume 3, Number 1

ell, here we are into 1994. 1993 was a good year for the Burlington

Shag Club. We had the Spring and Fall Golf Tournaments, a Luau in
August, the Christmas party, the New Year’s Eve party and the very successful
Benefit for Meals-on-Wheels.

I am very excited about this year and the future of the Burlington Shag Club. I
feel, with the help of its members, we can have additional events and activities
to stimulate interest and bring in some new members.

In the coming year, we hope to have a Valentine’s party in February, two kick-
off parties prior to Spring and Fall S.0.S., another Luau, a pool party this
summer, a Halloween party, a Christmas party, and a New Year’s Eve party.
In addition to the above, I would like us to join other Shag Clubs when they
have special events throughout the year.

On February 4-6 the Lake Hickory Shag Club is featuring the Foothills Winter
Boogie at the Holiday Inn in Hickory. This is usually an outstanding affair.
The next event sponsored by the ACSC is scheduled for February 18-20 at the
Holiday Inn Airport in Greensboro. This is also a great event. The Burlington
Shag Club is a part sponsor of this event and requires 16 volunteers to help
with the free pours. See the attached flyer or call me for information and let me
know if you are going and if you can spare an hour or so to help.

Remember, I am counting on everyone in the Shag Club to get involved, to give
me their input about anything, and to be there when I need help and to
participate in our events.

Let’s make our move from Friday to Saturday successful!
Keep Shaggin’, Bob Maccia

BSC’s Thought For The Month

This shag club is like a piggy bank;
you need to put something in to it,
if you expect to get anything out of it!

Your support is needed to make this
shag club what you want it to be.
Helping out can be fun, too.

BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB, INC. MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Name

Address

City, State, ZipCode

Employer Employer

(his) (hers)

Work Phone Work Phone

(his) (hers)

Birthday Birthday Home Phone
(his) (hers)

Please take a few minutes to answer the questions below:

Would you be willing to work on a committee if asked to help? YesO NoO

Do you have a special talent you could contribute to the club? Yes 0 No O

Do you know the basi: shag step? Yes 0 No O

If "No", would you be interested in taking lessons? Yes 0 No O

Are you willing to have your name 0, address O and phone number O published
on a membership list? (distributed to members only)

Please list any activities/ functions you would like the BSC to organize:

Signature

Annual Dues: $10.00 Per Person
Membership Runs From January Through December

O Check New O
O Cash Renewal O

His number Date membership card issued Her number

MAIL TO: BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB, P.O. BOX 1174, BURLINGTON, NC 27216-1174



